
	

	

																						 	

SUMNER MEMORIAL HIGH SCHOOL 
Presents: 

8th Grade Open House 
for eighth grade students and their parents 

Learn more about becoming a freshman at 
SUMNER 

   When?  Wednesday, March 4, 2020 from 6:00-7:30  
   p.m. (snow date March 9th) 
 
 #1  6:00 pm Welcome by Mr. Thurlow, Principal 

in the cafeteria. 
 

#2  Collect the 8th grade packet when you arrive.  
Visit any classroom you would like, at your own pace.  
Enjoy conversations with teachers. 

 
#3  We will have organized tours available (6:15,  
    6:40 and 7:00 lead by our NHS members) 
 
#4  The Gymnasium will have all sports, activities,  
    programs and clubs set up to gather information. 
 

See You There!                      


